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From: Markuson, Jeremy

To: Kauffman, Laute

Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Re: Consultation Letter for Picatinny Arsenal in NJ (Army"s letters to the NRC in support of
the project)

Date: Friday, August 26, 2016 2:03:38 PM

Hi Laurie,

Thanks for the map with coordinates. I agree that the project will not impact bog turtle,
Indiana bat, and northern long-eared bat. I'll send you a letter of concurrence.

Have a good weekend.

Jeremy

Jeremy Markuson

Fish and Wildlife Biologist

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
‘New Jersey Field Office

4 Fast Jimmie Leeds Road, Unit 4
Galloway, New Jersey 08205-4465
Phone: 609-382-5266

Fax: 609-646-0352

On Fri, Aug 26, 2016 at 11:57 AM, Kauffman, Laurie <Laurie Kauffman@nre.gov> wrote:

~Hi Jeremy,

It was great speaking with you today regarding this project. I hope you find this information
helpful.

According to the Picatinny Arsenal RSO, there will be no tree clearing activities as part of
this project. The closest wetlands area is on the other side of the road from our area of
concern; the Picatinny Garrison Environmental Office has determined there will be no
wetlands impact from these activities.

Please let me know if the attached coordinates are helpful or not. If not, I’ll work with the
RSO to provide you the format you need.

. Laurie
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_ From: Markuson, Jeremy [mailto:jeremy._markuson@fws.gov]

'~ Sent: Friday, August 26, 2016 9:50 AM

 To: Kauffman, Laurie <Laurie.Kauffman@nrc.gov>

: Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Consultation Letter for Picatinny Arsenal in NJ (Army's letters to the
- NRC in support of the project)

- Hi Laurie,

1 wasn't able to open the work plan with attachments on the ADAMS system. Attached is the
error message.

- Question - Can you send me the coordinates of the action area? I can't seem to find the exact
_ project location. Also, please confirm with me that no tree clearing activities will occur?
" Lastly, is the project going to impact any wetlands or occur near any wetlands?

Thanks,

Jeremy

 Jeremy Markuson

Fish and Wildlife Biologist

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
New Jersey Field Office

4 East Jimmie Leeds Road, Unit 4
Galloway, New Jersey 08205-4465
Phone: 609-382-5266

Fax: 609-646-0352

On Wed, Aug 10, 2016 at 4:06 PM, Kauffman, Laurie <Laurie Kauffiman@nrc.gov> wrote:




- Jeremy — the attached documents are the Army's letters to the NRC in support of
 the project.

The work plan w/attachments is too big. The NRC’s Agencywide Document and
Management System (ADAMS) Accession Number for this document is
ML14205A271.

To obtain the document, click on this hyperlink hitp://www.nrc.gov/reading-rim/
- adams.himl

Then Open “Begin Web-Based ADAMS Search”.
- Click on the Content Search Tab

o In Document Properties click in space under “Property” and select
“Accession Number” from drop down menu.

o Then click space under “Operator” and select “is equal to” from
drop down menu.

o Then click space under “Value” and then enter “ML14205A271".

o Then click the Search button.

. Please let me know if you or your colleagues need any assistance in accessing

- this document.

Laurie A. Kauffrman

ICaalth Rhysicist
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